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A view of the work in
progress. The buildings
on the right are on South
Ocean Avenue and the
Methodist Church is in
the background.

A picture of the site, taken
from South Ocean Avenue.
All homes on Gerard Street
have been removed by the
time this picture was taken,
July 6, 2006.

A picture of the future
Northwood Village site on
Waverly Avenue, just south
of the Municipal Garage
property The property had
been cleared and leveled at
the time of this June 29,
2006 picture.




